
 
 
TO:  Thomas R. Kneeland 
  Members of Council 
  City Attorney 
 
FROM: Dottie A. Franey 
  Director of Public Service and Engineering 
 
DATE: June 30, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Report to Council, July 10, 2017 

 
 

ACTION ITEMS FROM THE CITY ENGINEER 
 
There are no action items from the City Engineer. 
 

ACTION ITEMS FROM THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SERVICE 
 
There are no action items from the Director of Public Service. 
 

UPDATES 
 

Hamilton Rd Central – Over the next week or so, crews will have temporary lane 
shifts throughout the project as they work to finish final paving and striping 
operations.  All final restoration and surface asphalt are expected to be completd in 
early Summer of 2017. 
 
Motorists should continue to expect delays throughout the construction zone, and 
are encouraged to consider other routes if they wish to avoid a possible delay in 
their travels. 
 
Please click here if you would like to view our roundabout training videos.  Any 
questions should be directed to the Department of Public Service at 614-342-4005. 


